
From: magda segal  
Sent: 04 May 2023 10:57 
To:  
Subject: Ferris wheel Camden Lock 
 

I would like to record my objection to the proposed ferris wheel in 

Camden Lock?  

There are already far too many things in and around Camden Lock 

aimed solely at tourists. The arrival of Babylon park has had a very 

negative effect on the area causing a great deal of unwanted noice 

and rubbish around the open space immediately opposite it.  

A ferris wheel would make the problem even worse. As a  resident I 

strongly object too any more gimmicky things aimed solely at the 

tourist market.  

Camden council seem to forget that this is a residential area and that 

they have an obligation not to blight the lives of its residents,The 

people who pay the COMMUNITY CHARGE 

Please consider the negative impact this ferris wheel would have on 

the lives of local people.  

 

 

Magda Segal  

 

 

52 Hawley Rd, London NW1 8RG 

 
 


